Emergency meeting 11-8-2021
In attendance: Trevor Bruso, Ethan Melad, Doug Borowski, Daniele Graham

The Board voted to return 1. 5,000 of the projected 20,000 increase that we need for Recycling Center Contracts
2  2,000 in recycling center monitor’s salary. 001.434.5110.000.
3, Because we have entered a Regional Inspection service for 3 years, we do not need
Food Inspector Salary of 2,040. Line 001.510.5134.000
Our remaining budget is 147,787 + 20,000(which is included in the projected shortfall)
for a total of 167,787. We are returning 9,040 which is a 5% over all reduction.
Meeting adjourned.
